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August 11, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

The new school year is just a few short weeks away.  We are very excited to welcome all our high school students back to in person or 

hybrid learning for the 2023/2024 school year.  This letter is to inform you of upcoming events.  The first day of school for all 

students is Wednesday, August 23, 2023.  Doors open at 8:00am.  Students will report to their first block class immediately upon 

entering the building.  Our first block of classes will begin at 8:20am.  Dismissal will occur daily at 3:05pm. 

 

There are several ways we would like to communicate with parents and students throughout the year.  Primarily, the contact 

information that you provided in Sapphire will be used to make automated calls and send mass emails and text messages.  Please use 

the parent portal to make all updates such as emergency contacts, parent contact information and address changes.  You can 

customize how you are notified through your Sapphire account (Once logged in, click on your name and then “Notifications.”).  If you 

have any questions, please contact the office.  Also, student email will be used as a means of communication, and it will be 

necessary for your student to check his/her email regularly.  We will also utilize Facebook and Instagram to keep our community 

informed.  The school will use the following page: “Selinsgrove Area High School Information Page” on Facebook and “sahs.seals” 

on Instagram.  “Like” these pages to connect and receive updates about happenings here at the high school. 

 

Important Upcoming Dates to Remember: 
 

• 8/14/23:  Beginning of PIAA Fall Athletics 

• 8/16/23:  Freshmen and New Student Orientation – 6:30 to 8:30pm  

• 8/23/23:  First Day of School for Students 

• 8/29/23:  Underclassmen Picture Day 

• 9/4/23:  Labor Day/No School – Office Closed 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via any of the following: 

 

Dr. Matthew N. Conrad   Office:  570-372-2230 

500 North Broad Street   Cell:  570-274-0649 

Selinsgrove, PA  17870   email: mconrad@seal-pa.org  

 

I am looking forward to a great school year and working with you and your students.  Go Seals! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Matthew N. Conrad, Ed.D. 

SAHS Principal  
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